
 

                                        

 
 
 
 
On behalf of Tulare County Health and Human Services Agency, Public Health Branch we want to thank 
you for your interest in serving on the Community Health Care Board.  As a member of the 
committee/coalition, you will bring a much-needed perspective to the work of the Tulare County Health 
Care Centers. Your participation will ensure our services and/or initiatives are current and relevant to the 
community we serve.   
 
Community Health Care Board has a clear goal of providing for the patient's health and well-being as 
our commitment. Each meeting will offer opportunities for engagement:  
 

1. Presentations on initiatives within the Public Health Branch  
2. Updates on strategic planning initiatives   
3. Provide feedback and/or approval on policies.   
4. Receive data/information relative to the work/program.  
5. Opportunities to work with other community members and organizations.  
 

As a member of the committee/coalition, you will serve a  minimum 2 year term.  There are typically 12 
meetings per year which run monthly and will be held in person. It is very important for members to be 
present at each meeting so that necessary approval and guidance can be sought from the members to 
move forward with the initiatives.   
  
Your point of contact if you are unable to attend will be Jessica Vasquez and they can be reached at 
tswartho@tularecounty.ca.gov.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions about our 
program, committee, or your responsibilities as a member.   
  
Respectfully,  
  
Tulare County Public Health   
  
  
  
Attachments:  

Roles & Responsibilities/Expectations  
Calendar of meetings  
Roster of current members  
Bylaws   
Strategic Plan 
  

  
  
 


